

BETTER LIVING FOR SENIORS MONTHLY MEETING

May 18, 2022

Board Members Present:

- Donna Kay Dinkins
- Patty Johnson
- Carol Hornsby
- JayDee Hackney
- Brayan Antunez
- Tammy Rodgers

Absent

- Caron Radachy
- Allie Bates
- Kari Gomez

Meeting Location and Sponsor:

Location- Lake Howard Heights Food Sponsor- Lake Howard Heights

Call to Order:

• The meeting was called to order by Donna Kay Dinkins, at 8:50 am

Meeting Minutes

• A motion was made to approve the April 2022 monthly meeting minutes, JayDee first approval and seconded by Tasha Saca. **Approved.**

Sponsor Recognition

Thank you to all our BLFS Sponsors! Thank you to Kevin with Helping Hands, and Liz Craven with Sage Aging Elder Care Guide, both Gold Sponsors.

Announcements

 Please update your information for the Sage Ageing Elder Care Guide. Liz Craven reminded everyone to visit the website often at Eldercareguide.com. If interested in being a guest blogger or on a podcast, or if you have ideas for new topics for these venues, contact Liz. Can be anything benefitting seniors. Also, post your events on the calendar at eldercareguide.com/events.

Treasurer's Report – Donna Kay Dinkins for Allie Bates

• Current Balance - \$21,243.99. Expenses included Storage, Website, Zoom, Google, Workspace and Mailchimp.

Membership Report – Donna Kay Dinkins for Allie Bates

New Members

- Kelly Education
- Polk Senior Games
- Heather with Atlas Financial Consulting
- Coldwell Banker Susan Marant

Renewals

None known

Guests

- Christina Getts, RN with Comfort Care
- Marva McBride, Winter Haven Coffee Roasters
- Brittany Pilcher, Center for Independent Living
- Alisha Douglas, RN with Lakeland Regional Medical Center

Agency Introductions

• 20 second maximum.

Guest Speaker- Donna Kay Dinkins & Jared, Senior Real Estate Specialists with Focus Group, Keller Williams Realty

Next Meeting -

- June 15, location is Lake Gibson Village, Food sponsor is Lake Gibson Village, and speaker is Natalie Wilson with Gray Robinson Attorneys.
- Meeting adjourned at 10:08

Respectfully submitted by Patty Johnson, Secretary, June 14, 2022